
Circular for Parents

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2021-22 /No. 11 Date- 10/06/2021

To: All Parents (Class 1 to Class 10 - New Admissions)

From: The Principal

Subject: Parent and Student Handbook for Remote Learning (Year 2021-22)

Dear Parents,

Greetings! We hope that you and your families are doing well.

As we prepare for the Academic Year 2021-22, we are very excited to welcome our new

students. Though it will be a virtual welcome, it will have the same passion and warmth

for our dear students.

Before we start on this exciting journey of the new academic year through the remote

learning model, we would like to share a ‘Parent and Student handbook for Remote

Learning’ which will provide you with an overview of our remote learning instructional plan

and expectations. This handbook also outlines the school’s Parent-School Communication

Policy during Remote Learning, which is crucial for parents to review, understand and follow.

Please click on the links below to access the documents:

Parent and Student handbook for Remote Learning

Parent-School Communication Policy during Remote Learning

While this is a lot of information to absorb, we will ensure that parents and students are also

oriented verbally about these aspects, and you may keep coming back to these documents

through the year.

We are extremely excited to begin this learning journey with you.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15UdE5VgCOgsilCEobrCWgJ-SeaUlfP_2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XUm-WKhYehPD0a5Z4_RvTJOJ4LQzUoF0/view?usp=sharing

